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JOIN OUR 
STUDENTS TO 
LEARN MORE ABOUT 
RAMADAN
Many of our Muslim students are currently 
observing Ramadan, a holy month for those 
of the Muslim faith. Ramadan is the ninth 
month of the Islamic calendar. It has a special 
significance in Islam.

It is during this month that Muslims believe 
the first verses of the Quran - Islam’s 
holy book - were revealed to the Prophet 
Muhammad.

During this period, Muslims are encouraged 
to fast and to give to charity, to show 
kindness and patience and to strengthen their 
relationship with God.  Many of our students 
are currently fasting, and as part of this holy 
month will be helping others to learn about 
the Muslim faith. Our students will be in the 
Junction Monday - Wednesday during lunch 
inviting conversations about:

- what Ramadan means to them and what 
they wish others knew about this
- how they manage the demands of study, 
fasting and prayer 
- how Ramadan is about much more than 
fasting for those of the Muslim faith 

We are encouraging students of all faiths 
and non to join our students, who will be 
answering your questions. Please do also 
share your words of encouragement, or more 
about what you do to feel closer to God as 
part of your own faith. 

Big Business Fundraiser 
- join us  next week 
Next week our Business students are 
hosting a range of events to raise money 
for our Charities of the Year, Forget Me 
Not Children’s Hospice and Save the 
Children. 

There will be different activities 
throughout the course of next week 
ranging from penalty shoot outs and 
sweet sales to homemade cakes and 
raffles. Most of these will be in the 
Junction during the lunch break. 

Please see the screens around College for 
further details of each daily activity. The 
week will open with a fundraising seminar 
at 12.50pm in the Lecture Theatre.

All proceeds will go to our Charities of the 
Year, so please support our students with 
this exciting event!

CYBER SAVVY TOP TIP 

Use two factor authentication 
(MFA/2FA)
 
To keep your account data 
safe you should use two factor 
authentication where available, 
especially where purchases 
take place and payment 
details are stored e.g. Amazon, 
PayPal or Ebay accounts.  Two factor 
authentication (2FA) (or multi factor 
authentication (MFA) as it’s also 
known as) is where you receive a text 
message, a one-time code (using an 
authenticator app), use a finger-print 
reader or facial recognition in addition 
to a password to access your account. 

We will require students to set this up 
very soon on their college accounts so 
please watch MS teams for important 
updates
........................................................................

Don’t forget to submit your 
big plastic count! 
Thank you to everyone who is 
completing their plastic count this 
week. Don’t forget to return your tally 
to c.coupland@huddnewcoll.ac.uk or 
drop a copy off at Reception. Find out 
more and access the tally sheet here: 
https://tinyurl.com/nafsmu9a

In Year 13? Details regarding 
leavers hoodies and a link to 

purchase one will be released after 
the  Easter break 


